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July 12, 2005 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
RE:  Docket No. UE-050664 – Puget Sound Energy’s 2005 Least Cost Plan 
 Supplemental Comments of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
 Filed Electronically 
  
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
In response to a request from Chairman Sidran at the July 18, 2005, public hearing in the 
above-referenced docket, please find attached a chart indicating Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) 
continuing electric capacity needs after considering the capacity contribution from new energy 
resources.  This information was prepared for PSE’s upcoming request for new electric 
resources. 
 
If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at (425) 456-2797.  
  
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

     Karl R. Karzmar 
       Director, Regulatory Relations 
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